

## MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

Dear Families,

With term 3 now ending, we are very excited for our Spring Vacation Care Program to start! We have some exciting days planned, such as the Multicultural Food Festival, Picnic Day at Clifton Gardens, and Rock Climbing Day. Please ensure you have booked your children through the My Family Lounge app if you are attending and let us know if you need any help with the booking process. Throughout term 4 we will be doing re-enrolment for 2018, please ensure you have all details correctly entered in QKEnrol.

Term 4 will also bring some staffing changes, with Amy going to Orange to complete her final practical aspect of her Bachelor of Secondary Education/ Bachelor of Arts, and Brittany is moving to overseas to London for a new adventure. They will both be missed, and we are excited to have a few new faces starting with the MV team.

We hope to see you very soon!







From the Manly Vale OSHC Team.